Community Learning Center Dec. 2024

Our Vision: Stretching minds and enriching lives for our next generation.

Important Dates:

Dec. 20th - NO CLC due to history of low attendance

Dec. 23 - Jan. 1st NO SCHOOL and NO CLC

Ian. 20th - NO School

Jan. 30th - Advisory Team Meeting

Jan. 31st - Family Event

Please fill out this <u>survey!</u> <u>https://forms.gle/Pk7nWx</u> <u>QsWi1niqbEA</u> if you have not done so.



We are wishing all of you a wonderful, safe holiday break!

Attendance

Thirty two students with the best attendance each month will receive an individual bag of chips or snack cake. We also give awards and prizes at the end of the year for the best attendance in the year.

10 top attendance in November:

Avery 41.3 hours at CLC or 100% Emilia 41.3 hours at CLC or 100% Raylee 41.3 hours at CLC or 100% Milana 36.3 hours at CLC or 100% Larissa 36.3 hours at CLC or 100% Parker 40.5 hours at CLC Caleb 39.8 hours at CLC Grayson 39.8 hours at CLC Harrison 39.8 hours at CLC Janais 34.8 hours at CLC

Harper 34.8 hours at CLC



Holiday Hoopla

The Holiday Hoopla on Nov. 26th was amazing! We recorded 60% of CLC families that participated. 71% had participated in the Halloween Party. The Home Challenge participation is very low. Please try to do the Home Challenges. This all helps us keep our funding.

New Home Challenge:

During break take a picture of your child enjoying a book and email it to me with a short statement.

They will pick a prize when we are back. This month we have given some used books away to CLC kids who wanted them.

WEATHER:

Please send your child with gym shoes, coats, and all other needed things as the weather changes. Coats are required when it is 50 degrees or colder in order to go outside. Snowpants and boots are required when there is snow. Please don't let your child feel left out. We can not allow them to run in the gym if they do not have safe shoes for running. If school is cancelled or ends early, there is no CLC.

Help Us:

We are in need of clean baby food jars with lids and other clean small jars with lids. This will be for next year's snow globes. If you have some, please bring them in.